
NOTICE

TO ALL APPRENTICE PHARMACIST APPLICANTS

It is hereby informed that the online interview slots given by the Sri Lanka Medical

Council to date will end on 29th lulv 2022,

The interview slots has already booked as at 27th luly 2022.

Acceptance of applications for the next online interview will be started from 01't

October 2022.

Therefore, all applicants must submit their applications (downloaded from the

SLMC website) via online system, after October 03,2022. Old applications would

not be entertained.

Further we would like to inform you that all applications submitted by the post

without confirmation email from the Sri Lanka Medical Council will be rejected

without prior notice.

*siY",
Sri Lnaka Medical Council

29.07 .2022


